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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP-3314/15


20 May 2015

COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, at the behest of the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, wishes to announce that the Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 21 has been postponed.  The next meeting of the CAJP will take place on Thursday, May 28, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar room.
The order of business for that meeting will be distributed as soon as possible.
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